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                   NEWS RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Daniel R. Munsey 

Fire Chief / Fire Warden 
          

    

DATE:  March 16, 2020 

CONTACT: Mike McClintock, Battalion Chief/PIO 

 mmcclintock@sbcfire.org, (909) 677-7413 mobile 

 

 

San Bernardino County Fire Crews Response for Medical Calls  

during COVID-19 Pandemic 

 
San Bernardino County Fire crews continue to be fully staffed, fully equipped and ready to answer any call. 

Crews will continue to provide premiere service however our crews will be wearing additional personal 

protective equipment (PPE) until further notice.  

 

Out of an abundance of caution, our crews will respond to medical calls wearing medical examination gloves, a 

protective mask and a gown or suit. The added PPE will provide additional protection to the public, patient and 

first responders.  

 

Don’t be alarmed by our response and PPE’s, it’s purely precautionary to limit the COVID-19 spread and to 

keep our communities safe and healthy.   
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